
“ I loved the hands on approach.”

“ Invaluable to every individual 
involved in any aspect of fishing and 

fisheries management.”

“ Education is key, there are so many 
rumors in the fishing world.”

S O U T H E A S T
Education Program
Marine Resource

A unique educational experience, designed
for fishermen, by fishermen
The Marine Resources Education Program (MREP) provides fishermen, and others with an interest in healthy fisheries, an opportunity 
to learn how the federal fishery science and management processes are applied in the Gulf of Mexico, South Atlantic, and Caribbean 
regions. The MREP Southeast workshops are tailored specifically to those regions and bring together commercial, charter, and 
recreational fishermen with scientists, managers, and other marine resource professionals to learn the processes, share their insights, 
and network in a neutral and professional setting. Participants leave the program empowered and better prepared to be a voice in 
federal fisheries management. The 2016 workshop dates and locations are as follows:

MREP Fisheries Science

April 19-21, 2016

Fish & Wildlife Research Institute 
St. Petersburg, FL

2016 MREP workshop schedule:

MREP Fisheries Management

October 4-6, 2016

Grand Hyatt Tampa Bay 
Tampa, FL

Applications will be reviewed in February 2016. Selected participants will be notified by 
phone and mail. Meals and accommodations are provided during the workshops, and 
travel support is also available to qualifying applicants.

For questions about the program please call Alexa Dayton at (207) 228-1645, or 
workshop moderators: Bob Gill, Commercial Fisherman at (352) 795-3843, or 
Duane Harris, Recreational Fisherman at (912) 269-9378.

Seating is 

limited, apply 

today!

Applications can be completed 
at www.gmri.org/mrep 
or you can call Patty Collins at 
(207) 228-1625 to submit your 
application over the phone.


